
THE W. H. KISTLER STATIONERY COMPANY
I 6 3 6 CHAMPA STREET 

DENVER, COLORADO

November 17, 1953

Laura Gilpin Photographer
Box 1173
Santa Pe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you for your letter of several days
ago.

We do not have in stock any of the envelopes 
1 -ike the sample which you sent us, so we, therefore, 
are unable to supply this item.

We do not have any of the acetate loose leaf 
sheet protectors in a size llxl4 with 5 holes.
We, however, can supply one in a size 14-1/3x11-1/2 
which would be punched with 7 holes and these 
will cost you 60^ each.

Sincerely yours,

MC:lc


